PRIMROSE HILL SCHOOL

CYDONIA ROAD, PRIMROSE HILL, GERMISTON

P.0. BOX 2077, PRIMROSE 1416 FAX 873-0471 TELEPHONE 825-7615

22" June 2005

Dear Mr. Zuvela,

Thank you very much for the Magic show you presented to our children. The children
really enjoyed it and your message for them was very important. [ am sure they have
learned something today. I am also sure that the message will be carried forward to other
children.

Thank you for sharing with us.

MR. B. NAIDOO
(ACTING PRINCIPAL)



